

PINS Parent Groups

'Partnership Inclusion For Neurodiversity in Schools'

PINS is a national project aimed to improve the inclusivity of neurodiversity in the school. Part of this project is to set up parent groups in each participating school and this is being led by Hampshire Parent and Carer Network. These groups are a safe space to come and have conversations about what's going well for you and your child in school and what needs to improve.

HPCN will be leading the meeting, taking notes and then having discussions with the leadership of the schools afterwards. What is said in the room stays in the room, but we will take up the themes, positives and any issues raised, with Ms Bryant, Mrs Boorman and their leadership teams.

This is a really great opportunity to have your voice heard and support the school to make positive changes for young people. I look forward to meeting you on the 3rd March at 9.00am in HWJS hall. Tea/Coffee and cake will be available too.

Date: 3rd March

Time: 9.15am-10.15am refreshments available from 9am at Hatch Warren Junior School

Please click on the link to confirm attendance:



As an introduction: PINS meeting 3.3.25 attendance

My name is Rosie, and I work for HPCN. I will be running the PINS group and working with you to listen to your opinions, hear success stories and build even better relationships with yourself and your school.

I have many years of training with children in SEN within the Early's years sector, as a Qualified Early Years SENCO and SEN law Training and my own personal experience of SEN with my own Children. I love going for long walks with my dog and my favourite thing is coffee and cake!

Email: pins@hpcn.org.uk

Web page: www.hpcn.org.uk

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/HampshireParentCarerNetwork/